
Submitter: Stan Wryn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

No new taxes. Oregon is already one of the most expensive states and least 

business friendly states to live in. Start spending our tax dollars wisely. My vote will 

reflect on your decisions.  


